
Dear Parents, 

We have already reached the last lesson plan in the duo tangs you picked up in September.  
Father Fred and I are in discussions how to arrange for you to proceed for next weekend.  I will 
be sending an email out shortly. 

This weekend we are celebrating the Feast of Christ the King, which is the last Sunday in the 

church’s year.  The Feast of Christ the King also makes us focus on the anticipation of Christ 

returning as king.  It is a time to stop and look at how we live our lives, a time to see how we can 

be better followers of Christ, and how we can bring the light of Christ to others.  The next four 

weeks of Advent will help us to focus on living the best life we can. 

Let’s pray together this week for: 

 The Church, as it works to unit all people of the world. 
 

 The growth of peach and hope in the world. 
 

 For people around us who feel sad and alone. 
 

 For us, as we try to bring the light of Christ to others. 
 
The lesson plan this week is to complete the exercise in their duo tang and cover the chapter in 

their work book. 

The chapter to cover in their “Be My Disciples” book this week is:  

 Level One – Chapter 4 
 Level Two – Chapter 6 
 Level Three – Chapter 4 
 Level Four – Chapter 5 
 Level Five – Chapter 5 
 Level Six – Chapter 5 

 
You will find below the duo tang masters that show different questions than those you received 

in your duo tang.  Remember, the questions to be answered are those in the duo-tang you 

received at book pick-up, not the questions on the masters below.  I encourage you to use the 

questions below to open a dialogue with your child.  Children in Pre-K and K will also enjoy the 

Interactive Bible Story of the week. 

The prayer service this week can be found at https://worship.pastoral.center/day/2020-11-22 

Feel free to email me if you have any questions. 

Have a Blessed week! 

Beverley 

Beverley Wiltsie 
Director of Family Faith Education 

St. Veronica's Parish 

 

 

 

 

https://worship.pastoral.center/day/2020-11-015


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 


